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A word from the principal… 

Tena koutou parents and caregivers 

I hope the last week has been okay for you all. 

I need to say a HUGE thank you for you responding to our urgent survey that 

was sent out mid-week. 

We have 17 children who will be attending school at level 3. I will get in contact 

with the parents of these children in the next few days to share the health and 

safety protocols that will be in place. 

This week, I estimate that I’ve spoken personally to over 50 parents. The 

feedback you have given me about remote learning has been wonderful. 

Teachers also tell me that they are enjoying all of the learning that is being sent 

to them. Keep up the great efforts but remember – please don’t feel pressured 

into doing it all… having a break and doing something completely different is 

absolutely fine ☺ 

I’ve had lovely feedback about the ‘children be helpful’ challenge I set 

yesterday.  Congratulations to the many children who completed the challenge 

successfully!  Check out some of the photos I have received of children being 

helpful below! 

Have a lovely weekend and I hope you are able in some way to commemorate 

ANZAC day tomorrow. 

Steve 


